

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students,

Congratulations, Class of 2024!

I'm excited to announce that we are partnering with Prestige Portraits to celebrate the achievements of this year's upcoming grad class. As our official partner, Prestige will design personalized sessions for our graduates and have pictures and products available at a wide range of price points.

SAVE THE DATE

PRESTIGE WILL BE PHOTOGRAPHING AT HEREFORD HIGH SCHOOL

ON AUGUST 14, 15 AND 16.

YOU WILL RECEIVE A POSTCARD IN THE MAIL WITH INSTRUCTIONS ON SCHEDULING YOUR APPOINTMENT

For tips and ideas on how to best prepare for your session, or if you just want more information, please visit prestigeportaits.com. And remember, your pictures need to be photographed by Prestige to be included in the graduates' section of the yearbook.

Here's to a great year ahead!

Sincerely,

Prestige Photography by Lifetouch